
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SS WILSON ASSOCIATES 
Consulting Engineers 

April 30, 2018 

Mr. Michael Hall 
Condeland Engineering Limited  
350 Creditstone Road, Unit 200 
Concord, Ontario, L4K 3Z2 

Email: mike@condeland.com 

Dear Mike: 

Re: Noise Impact Confirmation Letter 
Proposed Residential Development 
Eden Oak Development 
McMaster Street and Meagan Drive, Halton Hills 
Town File No.: 24T-09001/H 
SSWA File No.: WA10-096 

This letter is in response to the Town of Halton Hills’ comments (comment no. 2.3) 
received by email on April 2, 2018, regarding the need for a Noise Impact Study for the 
above development.  

Upon examination of the location of the subject development, it is noted that there is a 
considerable distance setback (i.e. approximately 400 meters) to the nearest major 
roadway, Main Street North, with several rows of intervening dwellings. Furthermore, 
the development is not in close proximity to any arterial roads that carry significant 
traffic. Therefore, traffic noise is not of concern for noise.   

In addition, the subject development is not in close proximity to any stationary sources 
of noise. 

Based on our examination of the neighbourhood and the received project drawings, it is 
concluded that there is no need for a noise impact study for this proposed development. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

Approved by, 

Hazem Gidamy, M.Eng., P.Eng. 
Principal 

SSWA INC. 15 Wertheim Court, Suite 211, Richmond Hill, Ontario, L4B 3H7 

Tel: (905) 707-5800 Fax: (905) 707-5801 e-mail: engineering@sswilsonassociates.com 
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